
 

 

 
NOTICE 

 

SALE OF GOODS BY DUTY-FREE SHOPS (DFS) AND SHOPS OPERATING UNDER THE 
DEFERRED DUTY AND TAX SCHEME (DDTS) TO ANY PERSON 

 

 

 

FURTHER TO PARAGRAPH (1) OF NOTICE ISSUED ON 04 JUNE 2020, MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC ARE HEREBY 
INFORMED THAT THE MEASURE, WITH RESPECT TO THE SALE OF GOODS BY DUTY-FREE SHOPS (DFS) AND 
SHOPS OPERATING UNDER THE DEFERRED DUTY AND TAX SCHEME (DDTS) TO ANY PERSON WITHOUT ANY 
RESTRICTION ON THE QUANTITY UPON PAYMENT OF DUTY, EXCISE DUTY OR TAXES, HAS BEEN EXTENDED UP 
TO 30 JUNE 2022. 
 
FOR ANY FURTHER INFORMATION AND ASSISTANCE, YOU MAY CONTACT THE DEFERRAL REGIMES SECTION ON 
202 0500 (EXT: 7250 OR 7251). 
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